
 

 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

 

Dinner money and the days your child will be having dinner must be paid 

and ordered on a Monday a week in advance. 

 

This change has improved the management of our catering, finance and 

reduction of food wastage. 

  

 Dinners can no longer be ordered on the day. 

 

 Please always inform school if your child is going to be late in the 

morning.  If we do not hear from you before 9.30 am your child will not 

be in our daily numbers supplied to the kitchen.  This is to ensure that 

we credit you with one missed meal due to absence.   (Absence from 

school must be reported as soon as possible and not later than 9.30 

am.) 

 

 If you are taking your child on holiday during term time, please order 

and pay for any school meals required for the first week back before 

you go away. 

 

 

Please call in to the office if you need a paper copy of the menu. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


